
Cherry Hills North HOA meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:09pm  July 21, 2014 by Jennifer Neiderhauser at the home of Joe 

Eikelberner. 

Those in attendance were Jennifer Niederhauser, Deborah Donovan, Lissa Burkholder, Alan Levin, Brian 

Harris, Joe Eikelberner, Tal Diamant and Jenny Walter. 

Block Party 
The primary purpose of the meeting was to discuss the block party scheduled for August 24, 2014 at 

3pm.  It will be held on the north section of Nassau Circle West.  A permit to close that section of the 

street will be obtained.   

Both an evite and a flyer will be used to invite neighbors.  Brian will send an evite, and Deborah will 

create a flyer.  The neighborhood will be divided into quadrants and distribution of flyers will be divided 

among board members. 

Quotes for BBQ  will be obtained from some area caterers to feed 150 people.  The board also discussed 

supplying alcohol.  After discussing various options and possible liability issues it was decided to provide 

a keg in addition to other nonalcoholic beverages. 

Tables, chairs and linens will be rented to seat 70 people.  

Bubbles and sidewalk chalk will be provided for children.  Alan will investigate obtaining ice cream. 

An invite will be extended to the CHV fire and police departments. 

Signs 
Jennifer Niederhauser will attend the city council meeting August 19, 2014 at 6:30pm to field questions 

about getting a licensing agreement.  Work has begun on rebuilding the sign at Happy Canyon and S 

Holly Way. 

There was no further business for discussion.  The meeting was adjourned. 

 


